
 

22/12/2021 

 

Notice to Applicants 

 

We hereby inform that, the MRPL advertisement dated 14/07/2021 for award of MRPL HiQ 

Retail Outlet dealership in various districts of Assam stands withdrawn.  

The application fee collected will be refunded to the applicants by way of demand draft in 

favour of the applicant.  

 


